NOTICE

Due to re-scheduling of our Transportation Commission Meeting to April 25,
2008, please note that the SubCommittee Meetings, Operations and
Administration and Pre-Construction and Human Resources, will be held at
1:00 p.m.

Notification was placed in the display case in the lobby of the ODOT Building
and on the glass doors on the north side of the ODOT Building, and sent to
the Secretary of State in accordance with 25 O.S. Section 311.

If you have questions, please call Cynthia 405.521.2631.




